
Presidentõs MessageñBy Lisa Lee, LPC 

Hampton Roads Counselors Association 

2011-2012) it is my hope 

that the professional 

development weôve 

provided for you this year 

has been fulfilling and 

motivated you to become 

involved as well. If you 

would like to know more 

about the positions that 

will be available on 

HRCAôs executive board 

next year, please contact 

Dr. Thompson at 

roseth1@regent.edu. 

Have a wonderful spring 

and we look forward to 

seeing you at the meeting 

April 5th! 

 

Lisa Lee, HRCA 

President  

Hello and Happy 

Spring, Hampton 

Roads Counselors! 
With the onset of warmer 

weather and the budding 

flowers and trees, I hope 

that each of you is 

experiencing renewed 

energy and enthusiasm 

for our very important 

profession! If by chance 

you find yourself still 

stuck in a rut, (as many 

of us do after a long, hard 

winter) Iôd like to 

encourage you to attend 

our final general HRCA 

meeting of the year at 

Norfolk State University 

on April 5th from 4:30 to 

6:30. You may find that 

being around other 

counselors and learning 

new strategies and 

information can help you 

break out of that ñstuckò 

place in which youôve 

been dwelling. 

Aprilôs meeting promises 

to be an enriching one, 

with speaker Danny 

Holland, expert on youth 

culture and author of 

Reaching Teens in their 

Natural Habitat, taking 

on the mysteries of the 

todayôs adolescent. Mr. 

Holland will share his 

insight on how best to 

connect with todayôs 

teen, taking into account 

the enormous influence 

media and pop culture 

plays on the way 

adolescents perceive the 

world and their future. I 

hope that you will be able 

to attend and gain new 

insight into working with 

a often challenging 

population! 

As our year draws to a 

close, please also keep in 

mind we are always 

seeking counselors 

interested in taking on 

leadership roles and more 

responsibility within 

HRCA. I canôt tell you 

how much Iôve learned 

and grown through 

serving as your President 

this year, and as I turn 

over the reins to an 

exceedingly capable Dr. 

Rosemary Thompson 

(our President-Elect for 
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Important Dates 

Mar 8, 2011 - HRCA Board Meeting, 

Regent University 

Mar 19, 2011 - ODU Seminar on  

Counseling Aggressive Youth 

Mar 23-25, 2011 - VSCA Annual  

Conference, Richmond, VA 

April 5, 2011 -   

Chapter Meeting,  

Norfolk State U. 

Apr 9, 2011 - ODU Seminar on    

Alternative Therapies 

Jun 21, 2011 - HRCA Board Meeting 
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Save the date and plan to join us!  

Thereôs no cost to HRCA members  ($7.00 for non-membersðItôs still a bargain!) 
If you would like to join HRCA , pleased visit the VCA Website:  www.vcacounselors.org 

For Reservations:  please contact Audra Arzillo, HRCA Treasurer -Elect, at:   AudraM.Arzillo@vbschools.com  

(Please note in the email if you are an HRCA Member or Guest)  

Norfolk State University  

Tuesday, April 5th, 2011, 4:30 to 6:30 PM  

Scott/Dozier Dining Hall  

Presentation:   

Danny Holland ,  

expert on youth culture and 

author of  

 Reaching Teens in their      

Natural Habitat: A Field Guide 

for Savvy Parents .  Taking on 

the mysteries of the todayõs 

adolescent, Mr. Holland will 

share his insight on how best 

to connect with todayõs teen, 

while taking into account the 

enormous influence media 

and pop culture plays on the 

way adolescents perceive the 

             world and their future.  

I-64 Eastbound 
Take Interstate 64 East. Travel through the Hampton Roads Bridge Tunnel to Norfolk. Follow the signs onto Interstate 264 West to 
Norfolk. Leave I-264 at EXIT 11B -- BRAMBLETON AVENUE/VA-166/VA-168. Turn RIGHT onto PARK AVENUE, then RIGHT 
onto CORPREW, then RIGHT onto Majestic Ave, which becomes Middle Town Cres, then RIGHT at Gate 8.  (See MAP above). 
I-64 Westbound 
Take Interstate 64 West. Follow the signs onto Interstate 264 West to Norfolk. Leave I-264 at EXIT 
11B -- BRAMBLETON AVENUE/VA-166/VA-168. Turn RIGHT onto PARK AVENUE, then RIGHT onto CORPREW, then RIGHT 
onto Majestic Ave, which becomes Middle Town Cres, then RIGHT at Gate 8.  (See MAP above). 
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Danny Holland has studied 
youth culture professionally for 
over two decades.  He is a 
certified instructor for law 
enforcement officers in the 
Commonwealth of Virginia.  His 
presentations on youth culture, 
media influence, teen violence, 

and drug use have been adopted by some of the nation's top law 
enforcement training organizations.  The former executive director of True 
Lies and the founder of Parent and Teen Universities, Inc., he lives in 
Williamsburg, Virginia with his wife and two sons. 

Our Speaker for April 2011 - Mr. Danny Holland 

HRCA Executive Board - 2010-11 
 
President      Lisa Lee 
President -Elect   Rosemary Thompson 
Past-President      Stan Hoskin 
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Hampton Roads Counselors Association (HRCA) held its third general membership and professional meeting for 

the 2010-2011 calendar year on Tuesday February 8, 2011 at 4:30 PM.   Virginia Wesleyan University so 

graciously hosted this meeting, providing a comfortable and convenient space and a delicious meal. Our 

President, Lisa Lee, opened the meeting by welcoming all of the guests. Dr. Rosemary Thompson, President-

Elect, expressed gratitude to the university for hosting the meeting.  Sara Gastler, Director of Admission at 

Virginia Wesleyan brought greetings from the university. 

 

Two charities discussed how they aid our community.  Debbie Stitzer-Brame, Executive Director of EDMARC, 

spoke about EDMARC .  This Charity is a hospice for children founded in 1978. EDMARC believes a family 

should be kept together whenever possible, so they provide for whatever is necessary to keep the ill children in 

familiar surroundings and loving atmosphere of the home. EDMARC provides physician-directed patient care in 

the childôs home including nursing and medical social work.  Medical assessments and interventions are done for 

social, spiritual, financial and other needs.  This program has become a model program for childrenôs hospice 

programs across the country. Their services are available 24 hours, 7 days a week.  EDMARC is located at 516 

London Street, Portsmouth, VA 23704.  Their phone number is 757-967-925. 

 

The second charity that was presented was Norfolk Interfaith Partnership Mentorship Program, Inc (NIP) .  

Ms Geselle Winstein, a volunteer, informed us about NIP.  This organization was a product of the faith 

communityôs response to the needs and concerns of those individuals directly impacted by welfare reforms.  

Their mission is to recognize and respect the worth and dignity of all people, to provide support, guidance and 

encouragement to individuals and families impacted by life- changing events to help them achieve their goals.  

This is done by providing group mentoring and support groups, distributing emergency non- food items, school 

supplies, computer training for tots and much more.  They are located on 830 Goff Street, Norfolk, Virginia 

23504.  Their phone number is 757-623-7042.  Each charity was presented with a donation from HRCA by our 

president. Both EDMARC and NIP would appreciate volunteers and monetary contributions. 

 

Lisa gave the committee updates.  Dr. Rosemary Thompson introduced our speaker, Dr. Sherry Todd, PhD, LPC, 

ATR,-BC, CTS.  Dr. Todd is an Assistant Professor at Regent University.  She spoke to us on, ñArt Therapy 

101.ò  She gave us a definition that came from the American Art Therapy Association, Inc.  It states that ñart 

therapy is a mental health profession that uses the creative process of art making to improve and enhance the 

physical, mental and emotional well being of individuals of all ages.ò  Dr Todd says that art can be very powerful 

emotionally and it is not always going to be pretty.  She said art therapy is the use of art materials and techniques 

to facilitate communication, to promote understanding/ insight and ultimately elicit change.  This professional 

development workshop was interactive, informative and fun.  There was lively participation including the 

drawing and discussion of the classic house, tree, and person activity.  Dr. Todd reminded us of the fact that art 

is always telling us about life, art equals human experience. 

 

Mark Bragg, Hospitality Committee Chairman, conducted our raffle and Lisa Lee gave closing remarks. 
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